
  

 

  

 

AUTUMN TWO NEWSLETTER 

 
A message from the Headteacher  

Welcome to our Autumn two 2019 Newsletter.  

 

We had an exciting start to Tottenham Hotspur Foundation delivering PE to our Year 1 and 2 classes at the Tottenham Sports 

Centre as well as PE lessons incorporated with English for our Year 5 and 6 Pupils. Year 3, 4 ,5 and 6 boys have started their 
swimming lessons and found it very beneficial as one of our pupils commented ‘it was the best swimming session I had and 
made such progress’. Reception class has started an introduction to Forest school, and we are planning more exciting sessions 
Insha Allah.  

 

 

 

       

 

  

Knowledge for Righteous Action 
Ilmun Li Amalis Saaleh 
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Assalamualaikum Warahmatullahi wa Barakatu 
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The Ayah of the week 

 
Be moderate in your pace and lower your voice; for the harshest of voices is the 
braying of a donkey  

 
 

 

Watch Space!   

We had Anti-Bullying Week where children were informed about bullying and children 
participated in a range of activities to raise awareness; children also learned about Islam’s 
stance on bullying. I believe that we must start by affirming our intention as being solely for 
the pleasure of Allah. I thank you for entrusting your children to us and pray that, as a team, 
we can help our children to be good British Muslims. 

 
Year 3 and 4 have visited the Science Museum on the 5th of December 
2019 as part of their "Light topic” in Science. Children loved it. They have 
written recounts about their trip, and that would be posted in the next 
Newsletter Insha Allah 



 

 
 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

  

.  
Alhamdullah a SUCCESS with parent’s coffee Mornings. As a 
school we are embarking on mastery mathematics. Mastery is 
based on the idea of children not moving on until they are 
secure in their understanding of a particular concept. The 
whole class is taught the same thing, at the same time, with 
children learning at an appropriate level through support and 
enrichment. Parents have been introduced to these methods 
and ideas to help their at home.  

 

 

End of Term assembly 

We will be having our end of term 
assembly on Wednesday 18th December 
where children in all years will be 
performing a performance on a given 
Islamic topic. All parents and carers are 
invited and information about the time 
and place of the assembly will be given 
nearer to the time. 

 

 

 

What goes in my lunchbox? 

As part of our whole school healthy 
living initiative, children and parents are 

reminded that we are a water only 
school. Please provide your child(ren) 

with plenty of water. 

We recommend pupils to bring:  
Sandwiches or wraps, fruits, vegetables, 

dairy products and water 
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School fees and fruit fees 

Parents must pay all school fees which are due to be paid and should be up to date 
with all their payments. Parents are reminded to also pay the termly fee of £12.00 per 

child for the fruits that their children are given.  

 

 

 

MA SHA ALLAH! To our weekly 
Stars, Readers and Handwriting 
Heroes of the Week!  These are 
some of our great achievers! Keep 
on striving on continue the great 
work! 

 

 



 

 

 

 
 

Dates for your diary 

 

18th December             End of year assembly/last           
-                                       day of school for children 

19th December             Parents- teachers -               
-                                        consultation 

7th January 2020         First day of school back 

 

 

 


